
 

Minutes of the General Meeting 2022 

The General Meeting of the League was held on Thursday 24th November 2022 
 

By Zoom video conference, commencing at 7.30pm 
 

73 of the 86 clubs were represented at the meeting. Apologies for absence were received from P 
Toovey and M Benson (outgoing committee members). 

 
• The minutes of 2021 AGM were passed unanimously by the meeting as a true and accurate 

record. 
 

• The Chairman’s Report had been previously circulated and there were no questions arising. 
 

• The Treasurer’s Report had been previously circulated and there were no questions arising. 
The registration and subscription levels for 2023 were proposed at the same level as 2022 
(£25 per team entered in the CCL, no charge for pre-season registrations and £2 per player for 
in-season registrations). This proposal was unanimously accepted by the meeting.  

 

• There being less candidates than available positions, an election of committee members was 
not required, and the committee was appointed as written in Appendix 1 of the agenda. The 
Chairman thanked the outgoing committee members for their service and welcomed David 
Grashoff, Michael Lowe and Alex Westbury. The Chairman also advised that the committee 
would be co-opting Richard Raine as the 15th member post GM and that the committee would 
then be fully constituted.   

 

• Election of clubs to the League and proposed changes to the constitution and playing rules 
were voted on via the website in the 24 hours immediately after the meeting. 

 
Chadlington CC and Marcham CC were re-elected to the League as required by rule 3.4. 
 
Haddenham CC were elected to the League having been nominated and seconded by Thame 
CC and Tiddington CC respectively. 
 
All the proposed changes to the constitution and playing rules were passed by more than the 
required majorities. Detailed results were sent to all club secretaries within 72 hours of the 
meeting. 
 
 There being no further business, the Chairman wished all clubs well for the festive period and 
closed the meeting at 8.14pm. 

< End > 
 


